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Selectmen’s Meeting
December 14, 2011

Vinal Pendexter, Peggi Aspinall and Nancy Perkins were present for the meeting.

Minutes and warrants reviewed and signed.

Maine Municipal Bond Bank has reduced the bond for the fire station by $27,947.90 over
the remaining term of the bond.

Diane gave an update on our computer problems. Mr. Sanborn of Modem Ways corrected
the immediate issues and will provide an evaluation of our system with an action plan in

the near future.

QOutcome from surveying how other towns deal with raising money for internet fees was;
Hiram raises $2,000/year and Time Warner franchise fees are used to pay for the internet
service, Baldwin takes $2,000 out of Contingency account and all franchise fees goes to
TV2, Porter’s Budget Committee recommends paying internet fees out of the franchise
fees and all money is to go to TV2, and Parsonsfield has all franchise fees go to TV2.

Rite Aid Corporation submitted and 801A and 801B that were signed at the meeting.

Estimates for a metal 24” x 31” one-sided sign received from White Sign Company
$69.50 and Late Nite Lettering $150 to be put up at the recycling area. Motion made to
order the sign from White Sign Company. Seconded and approved.

Peggi relayed a complaint she received regarding the town’s lack of alternatives for
disposing of mattresses and large items not taken curbside.

The easement deed from Don Isaacs has been received and read. Error identified on deed
regarding the access road to be used. Vinal spoke with Mr. Isaacs will have his lawyer
correct the error and resubmit the deed.

Motion made to adjourn the meeting.
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